Headteacher Mr Matthew Lecuyer BSC (Hons), PGCE, NPQH Executive Head Mr Neil Small B.A. (Hons), M.A., PGCE, NPQH





The Mill Primary Academy

Ifield Drive Ifield Crawley West Sussex RH11 OEL Tel: 01293 571893

E-mail: office@themill-tkat.org
Website: www.themill-tkat.org
Twitter:@TheMillPrimary

4th July 2016

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

We had a lovely afternoon where the children had a chance to meet their new teacher. Tomorrow morning, we would like them (and you) to pretend they are coming to school in September and we would like them to go **straight** to their new class for a further session with their new teacher. Teachers will be out on the playground tomorrow morning so you can see what they look like! We will have 'meet the teacher' sessions in the first week so you get a chance to have a longer conversation.

Please find below a list of class names for next year as well as the teacher linked to that class.

Next year's Class Name and Teacher	
Picasso Class – Mr Mark Marriner	Reception
Kandinsky Class – Mrs Tracy Swaffer	
Matisse Class – Miss Stephanie Parkinson	
Hockney Class – Miss Stina Dale and Miss Abbie Stiller	Year 1
Hepworth Class – Miss Grace Dearle	
Monet Class – Mrs Cheryl Walsh	
Goldsworthy Class – Miss Sam Slydel	Year 2
Lichtenstein Class – Miss Nicky Jones	
Hokusai Class – Miss Laura Brady	Year 3
Mondrian Class – Miss Jessica Perkins	
Miro Class – Mr Chris Clarke and Mr Matt Eagle	Year 4
Moore Class - Miss Becca Seymour	
Rousseau Class – Miss Elizabeth Martin	Year 5
Van Gogh Class – Mr Laurence Holmes	
Da Vinci Class – Mr Andy Fenton	Year 6
Riley Class – Miss Laura Lester	

We are welcoming some new teachers next year. Mrs Garrett, Miss Pyke and Miss Stephenson are all continuing their teaching careers and we wish them all the best in their new schools. Mrs Fidler and Mr Chalkley are leaving to pursue other interests. We will miss you all. Mrs Dawson will be with us in September but will be leaving us in October to have her baby. She will be an important member of the team helping pupils to settle in during the first term.



leadteacher l	

And of course, Mrs Bono deserves congratulations as it seems our success this year has inspired her to be Headteacher of her own school. (But more odes to Mrs Bono will undoubtedly follow...). Mr Small and I, just to reassure you, are both here next year!

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Kind regards,

Mr Matt Lecuyer Headteacher

head@themill-tkat.org

